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28th November 2023 

 

Assalamualaikum dear parents 

 

We pray that this letter reaches you and your family in the best of health and imaan.  

Following the recent PTA office bearer elections, it’s with gread pleasure that we’d like 

to annound the following new appointments to the PTA: 

• New co-chairs: Amina Tariq & Roxsana Islam 

• New vice chair: Sumaya Salam 

I’m sure you’ll join us in wishing all three sisters the best of success in their new roles.  

 

Jazak’Allah khair 

 

Razwan Rafiq 

PTA Chair 

mailto:admin@mmps.miet.uk

